To: Geneva 304 School Board Members

Fr: Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent

8 July 2015

Dear Ladies & Gentlemen;

The following are suggested 2015-16 Board goals determined through the work of our Communication Task Force. A big Thank You to the members of this task force for their work in forming these goals based on the work of the Board at retreat and at our first meeting in June. Please review these for discussion and action for possible approval at our meeting on Monday, July 20, 2015.

- 1) The Board will establish a focused plan for engaging community members in a two way communication process to inform decision making and further enhance transparency.
- 2) The Board will continuously monitor District performance through presentations at Board meetings throughout the year, enhance the District website data dashboard, and present reports to the public in a visually straightforward format.
- 3) The Board will identify ways to enhance and update policies and policy guidelines through input, discussion, and possible approval of recommendations from the administration and the Policy Committee.